
 

To, Church Members, 

Nyaare SDA Church 

08/04/2020 

Dear Church Members 

RE: APPRECIATION 

Greatings to our beloved brethren in the name of our Lord. 

I hope this find you well in all your undertakings. 

On behalf of the association herein referred to as Nyikwa Ezra Welfare Association, I wish 

apploud your great signs of appreciation to us and we too say thanks to our Almighty Lord. 

We as the Association, we are aware that we acted on surprise to you but not to the Lord. We ask 

God to continue blessing the work of our hands so that we get more for his house and work. 

This is an Association of the grandchildren of The Late Mzee Ezra Onyango Nyangalo. One of 

our aspiration is to push forward the vision of our grandfather and Grandmothers by making sure 

that the Church herein referred as Nyasare SDA continue to be the Jerusalem in the bible. 

In regards to the same, the association hereby request that you always consider them in your 

prayers in there plans. 

God bless us all in Jesus name. 

Yours in Christ 

 

Jephtha Ochanda 

------------------------------------ 

Elder Jephtha Ochanda 

Interim Chair Person. 


